
Spring 2020 - Bond Issue Participants - Series A 
 
 
Town of Thomaston 

$1,000,000 - To pay off a BAN used to finance renovations to the old Lura Libby School now being used as 
the new town office. 

 
Town of Corinna 

$1,500,000 - To finance road paving throughout the town. 
 

Town of Norway 
$1,200,000 - To finance road, street, and sidewalk improvements. 
 

Town of Monmouth 
$990,000 - To finance town road improvements. 

 
Town of Old Orchard Beach 

$1,000,000 - To finance a waste water facility administration building. 
 

Town of Lisbon 
$1,500,000 - To finance a road repair project. 
 

Town of Lisbon 
$1,500,000 - To finance a water main replacement for the water department. 
  

Town of Somerville 
$562,849.14 - To refinance an outstanding road improvement loan. 
 

Town of Carrabassett Valley 
$160,000 - To finance a land purchase. 

 
Town of Carrabassett Valley 

$1,310,000 - To finance the construction of a new fire station. 
 

Town of Readfield 
 $550,000 - To finance a fire station expansion project and library roof replacement. 
 
Town of Arundel 
 $2,960,000 - To refinance the construction of a new municipal building. 
 
Town of Ogunquit 

$2,295,000 - To fund the final stages of the beach bath house renovations, purchase a town plow truck with 
sander, and some road repair/reconstruction. 

 
Greater Portland Transit District 
 $510,000 - To purchase seven new busses to replace aging fleet. 
 
City of Sanford 
 $6,200,000 - To finance streets and roads repaving and reconstruction. 
 
City of Sanford 
 $8,605,246 - To finish 2018 elementary consolidation bond project. 
 



City of Sanford 
$2,276,261 - To complete the 2017 renovation of the former high school. 

 
County of Cumberland 
 $290,194 - To finance a primary microwave dispatch tower replacement. 
 
Regional School Unit No. 87 
 $5,881,293 - To finance a district wide energy service project. 
 
Hampden Water District 
 $304,335.97 - To pay off a BAN used to finance a water main replacement and emergency back up well. 
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